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November 9, 2011
Mr. Charles Treadwell
18 Westover Road

Troy, NY  12180
Dear Chas:

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the NASSGAP Executive Committee has formally designated you as a Friend of NASSGAP.  As defined in the NASSGAP bylaws, a Friend of NASSGAP is a class of membership intended for former members of the association who are recognized for their contributions to the organization.  As a Friend of NASSGAP, you will not be assessed annual dues, but you may register for conferences at the member rate, and will receive annual Membership Directory information.  

Your designation was based upon your many years of leadership and service to the organization.  As Chair of the Federal Relations Committee you were the “face of NASSGAP” to Congress and its staffers for many years.  Your service as Chair will long be remembered and, with your permission, we will continue to seek your advice and guidance.  NASSGAP is pleased to welcome you in your new membership role.

Congratulations on your designation as a Friend of NASSGAP.  Please do not hesitate to contact me or any of the Executive Committee members if you have questions.
Best regards,

Julie Leeper 
President
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Executive Committee





President 


Julie Leeper


Iowa College Student Aid Commission


603 East 12th Street, 5th Floor


Des Moines, IA  50319-9017


(515) 725-3420


� HYPERLINK "mailto:julie.leeper@iowa.gov" ��julie.leeper@iowa.gov�





President-Elect


J Ritchie Morrow


Nebraska Coordinating Commission for Postsecondary Education


140 N 8th Street, Suite 300


P.O. Box 95005


Lincoln, NE  68509-5005


(402) 471-0032


� HYPERLINK "mailto:ritchie.morrow@nebraska.gov" �ritchie.morrow@nebraska.gov�





Past-President


Vicki Merkel


Higher Education Coordinating Board


917 Lakeridge Way SW


PO Box 43430


Olympia, WA  98504-3430


(360) 753-7853


� HYPERLINK "mailto:vickim@hecb.wa.gov" ��vickim@hecb.wa.gov�





Secretary


David Hughes


Utah Higher Education Assistance Authority


PO Box 145112


Salt Lake City, UT  84114


(801) 321-7220


� HYPERLINK "mailto:dhughes@utahsbr.edu" �dhughes@utahsbr.edu�





Treasurer


Stephanie Butler


Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education


PO Box 110505


Juneau, AK  99811


(907) 465-6743


� HYPERLINK "mailto:stephanie.butler@alaska.gov" ��stephanie.butler@alaska.gov�





Member-at-Large


Leroy Wade


Missouri Department of Higher 


Education


P.O. Box 1469


Jefferson City, MO  65102


(573) 751-2361


� HYPERLINK "mailto:leroy.wade@dhe.mo.gov" �leroy.wade@dhe.mo.gov�





Member-at-Large


Diane Lindeman


Kansas Board of Regents


1000 S. W. Jackson Street Suite 520


Topeka, Kansas  66612-1368


(785) 296-3517�� HYPERLINK "mailto:dlindeman@ksbor.org" �dlindeman@ksbor.org�
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